CB(1)250/09-10(02)





香港城市大學 City University of Hong Kong

Way Kuo President and University Distinguished Professor 郭 位 校長及大線傑出教授

Your Ref: CB1/BC/9/08

3 November 2009

Ms Joanne Mak
Clerk to Bills Committee
Legislative Council
Legislative Council Building
8 Jackson Road
Central
Hong Kong

Dear Ms Mak,

Bills Committee on Public Officers Pay Adjustment Bill

I refer to your letter of 28 October 2009.

The University Council is the authority to determine whether the salary of the employees of the University will be adjusted in step with the proposed Civil Service Pay Cut of 5.38%. The issue will be brought up for discussion at the coming University Council meeting as appropriate. I hope to have your understanding that we are unable to provide a definite answer to your enquiry at this juncture.

Yours sincerely

Way Kuo